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From: Mark Van Groningen <vgorchards@verizon.net>
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 7:34 AM
To: LSJR-SD-Comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Water Flows

Please reconsider your attempt to increase water flows in our rivers. Water is life to the central valley people. What are 
the people in this valley going to live on in years where there hasn't been adequate rainfall and all the water in the 
reservoirs has been released? There will be tremendous suffering with people out of jobs and unable to buy food and 
housing. How can the fish populations be more important that the lives of people? Without water for our crops my 
employees and their families will have nowhere to go. Our communities will be devastated. Please for the sake of 
humanity reconsider.  
 
Thank you, 

Mark Van Groningen 
vgorchards@verizon.net 
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